

23001 Euclid Ave. Euclid, Ohio 44117

216.750.2070

www.euclidprep.org

Dear Families,

We hope you are all staying safe and healthy for the beginning of summer. Euclid Preparatory School is excited to implement a Summer Reading Program for the 2020 Summer. Having a summer reading program in place for our scholars provides them opportunities to read outside of the schools required books throughout the school year.

The benefits of a summer reading program for scholars includes:

- Scholars are motivated to read.
- Scholars develop positive attitudes about reading, books, and the library.
- Scholars maintain their reading skills during summer vacation.
- Scholars have access to experiences that further their sense of discovery.
- Scholars have access to experiences through which they can learn to work cooperatively.

In this packet are several different tracking sheets for your scholar to use as they read over the summer. Each page is labeled with the appropriate grade level. Complete the pages if you wish to participate in the summer reading program, bring them to school in the fall, and you may receive a prize! The top five scholars in grades K-2 who read the most books over the summer will receive prizes. The top five scholars in grades 3-8 who read the most minutes over the summer will receive prizes.

We hope that the summer reading program will instill a love of reading in our scholars, and bring together families for daily reading time. Enjoy reading and good luck!

Best,

Darlene Montague
Principal
dmontague@euclidprep.org

Katie Tirabassi
Dean of Academics
ktirabassi@euclidprep.org